

BERGENFIELD PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT

Where Children Come First

80 South Prospect Avenue • Bergenfield, NJ 07621 • (201) 385-8876

Darren Massey

Director of Athletics and Supervisor of Health and Physical Education PK-12

May 5, 2023

NOTICE REGARDING SPORTS PHYSICALS

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Student Athletes.

PLEASE READ THIS CAREFULLY

As a philosophy the Bergenfield Athletic Department strongly believes that it is in the best interest of the student/athlete to get a yearly physical and their sports screening done by their private physician. We also recognize that there are unique circumstances in which this is not possible. Therefore, we will be offering sport screenings for RWB students who plan on playing school sports next year for RWB or BHS. This includes current 6th, 7th, and 8th graders. Sport screenings will be done in the RWB Nurse's office on May 31st from 8:15-10:00 AM. There will be no make-up days.

In order for this to be successful and to be eligible, please follow each of the listed steps.

1. Parents/ Guardians must register the student/athletes on Family ID. If the student/athlete is a multi-sport athlete please register for the sport that will come first next season. The link to register is below.

https://www.familyid.com/roy-w-brown-middle-school

2. The paperwork must be completed and signed by the parent/guardian and athlete. The Health History form gets filled out by the parent/guardian. We need a hard copy of these forms. Hard copies of the Health History form are due to the school nurse by 5/24/23 and must be signed by a parent. You may print them out or ask the school nurse or your coach to get them for you. You must use the "Preparticipation Physical Evaluation" paperwork found on the RWB school website under Athletics-Sports Registration, or you can click the direct link below:

Preparticipation Physical Evaluation History Form

3. The completed paperwork must be handed into and reviewed by the school nurse by May 24th. At that time the student will be added to the list to be screened by the school physician.